
November 23, 2024

Good Morning Marblehead Families.

The School Committee Bargaining Subcommittee met for the 13th day of mediation. We
have heard from a large number of educators in the last day who are eager to return to
the classroom and want an end to the strike, much like our students, parents and
community members. We continue to be committed to reaching an agreement that
meets the needs of students and staff and is able to be funded through a reasonable
override. The Subcommittee recognizes the great toll the strike is taking on our children,
staff and community, and is hopeful we can find a path this weekend for the return of
students to the classroom. To our staff, we hope to be welcoming you back soon. We
know you miss your students as much as they miss you. For updates, please visit our
“Negotiations Updates” webpage.
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